
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 14, 2025 

 

District of Mackenzie 

 

Attention: C. Smith 

csmith@districtofmackenzie.ca 

 

St Peter’s Pantry is requesting a letter of support from the District of Mackenzie for their 

2025 application to Centerra Gold Inc.  

 

We greatly appreciate your support and assistance in this matter.  

 

If you require any more information, please contact us.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Charmaine LaVallee - President - cclavallee@telus.net 

 

Trudy Tremblay - Vice President - trudyctremblay@gmail.com 
 

 

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 

St. Peter`s Conference Mackenzie 
PO Box 99--599 Skeena Drive 
Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0 
Phone: 250-997-7952 - Fax: 250-997-3191 
Email: svdpmackenzie@gmail.com 

 


